
Carroll County Commissioners 
  

Accepting Applications for the position 
of 

Apiary Inspector (Seasonal, Part-Time) 
  

A full job description can be obtained at 
http://carrollcountyohio.us/public-notices/ or  
by emailing MSchaar@carrollcountyohio.us. 

 
Resume and application are due by  

3:00 p.m. on Friday, January 21, 2022 
to the 

Carroll County Commissioners 
119 S. Lisbon Street, Suite 201 

Carrollton, OH  44615 
  

Carroll County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider 
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